Loft Ridge Homeowners Association
Rain Garden Survey

As you may be aware, the Loft Ridge Board of Directors has been working closely with Fairfax County on the
Stream Stabilization Project over the last couple of years. Now that the construction of the project has begun,
Fairfax County is also recommending that a Rain Garden be installed at the base of Gypsy Court. Before this
project begins, the Board would like to know if the owners in Loftridge are in favor of the garden. Included

with this mailing, is an information sheet on Rain Gardens. Please take a moment to review the information and let
us know your feelings.

QO I/We would like to see a rain garden built at the base of Gypsy Court

0O I/We would not like to see a rain garden built at the base of Gypsy Court

Name:

Address:

Please mail form back to:
Loft Ridge Homeowners Association
C/o Sequoia Management Company Inc.
13998 Parkeast Circle,
Chantilly, Virginia 20151
Or fax it to (703) 968-0936 or email to rcourtney@sequoiamgmt.com



